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Science students go prothe
brunswickofL-

Brunswickan News Edwards, Fredericton, and Krishna War­
ren Mahabir, Newcastle, are enrolled in 
Dal's dental school, while Linda Susan 
MacLaggan, also of Fredericton, is tak­
ing physiotherapy.

Tanya Grondin of Fredericton has 
been accepted in the veterinary school 
at the University of Prince Edward Island.
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Sixteen students from the Science fac­
ulty were accepted into professional 
schools last year.

Eleven students were accepted into 
medical school, six of them at Dalhousie 
University in Halifax. They include four 
students from Fredericton: Bindu Bitteria, 
Hugh Archibald Macneil, Gregory Ronald 
Searles, and Craig Andrew Shott. Stacy 
Lynn McLean is from Centreville, and 
James Wilson is from Nackawic.

Memorial University has two new 
UNB science students in its medical pro­
gram: Angela Joy Noble of Fredericton 
and Andrew Robert Pickle of Bath, NB.

Michael Naaman Hughson of 
Fredericton is at the University of West­
ern Ontario, Katrina Deanne 
Huntington of Waterloo, Ont., went to 
the University of Ottawa, and Andrea 
Susan Reid of St. John’s, Nfld., is en­
rolled in the MD-PhD program at the 
University of Toronto.

UNB science students from four New 
Brunswick communities are studying in 
other professional programs at 
Dalhousie. Kiska Lee Edgecombe of 
Fredericton, Jennifer Anne Skidd of 
Chatham, and Sean Keith Gorman of 
Stanley are in pharmacy. Sean Peter
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Youth Leaders
Wanted*

Join a team of international 
volunteers for a 10 week 
development project next 
winter in Costa Rica or 

Guyana.

•application deadline: 
March 17,19951

18-25 years of age 
no experience necessaryr »

•act now.
Call 416 971-9846 
for information 
or an application /
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J.P. Larade of Mackenzie House Mad Bombers can't quite 
get a hand on the ball in the MacLeod Slush Bowl during 
Residence Winter Carnival. The Slush Bowl was won by 
MacLeod, and money raised in the event was donated to 
the UNB Daycare.

YOUTH CHALLENGE 
INTERNATIONALPhoto by Bones
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Staff This Issue

Gordon Loane, Greg Moore, Pam 
Easton, Amber McCulley, Mike Dean, 

Mark Robichaud, Jud Delong, Kent
Rainville, Ed Winchester, Adam 

MacMillan, Tobi Emerson, Brandi 
Matthews, Hillary A. Stephenson, 

Caroline Gross, Marc Landry, Mark 
Savoie, lihong He, Christina Hunter, 

Diego Arâez, Chad Ball, Michele 
MacNeil, John Valk, Kimberly Branch, 

George Equakun, Joey Moore, lalb, 
Spongey

The Brunswickan, in ils 12811 year of 
publication, is Canada's oldest official 
student publication. The Brunswickan 
is generally published every Friday dur­
ing the school year by Brunswickan 
Publishing Inc. with a circulation of 
10,000. Membership is open to all Uni­
versity of New Brunswick Fredericton 
students, but all members of the uni­
versity community are encouraged to 
contribute.

The opinions contained in this news­
paper are those of the individual writ­
ers, and do not necessarily reflect the 
views of The Brunswickan.

The Brunswickan, while being an 
open forum for the viewpoints and opin­
ions of all UNB students, may refuse 
any submission that is judged to be 
racist, sexist, libellous, or containing 
attacks of a strictly personal nature. 
The Brunswickan reserves the right to 
edit for brevity. Letters generally 
shouldn't exceed 300 words in length 
and must contain your signature, stu­
dent number and phone number, or it 
will Not be printed.

All copy submitted must be double 
spaced, on One side of the page only 
and must be legible. If we can't read it, 
we won't print it. The Brunswickan 
now accepts copy on 3 'A inch disk, 
either Macintosh or MS-Dos format.

Articles printed in The Brunswickan 
may be freely reprinted provided proper 
credit is given.

The Brunswickan is printed with flair 
by Acadie Press in Caraquet. The pa­
per is impeccibly delivered by Stephan 
and Jon, they carry yo-yos.

Subscription rates are $25 per year. 
Second class mail is in effect -#8120 

National advertising rates are avail­
able from Campus Plus at (416) 362- 
6468.

The Brunswickan 
Student Union Building 
University of New Brunswick 
P.O.Box 4400 
E3B5A3
Phone: (506) 453-4983 
Fax: (506) 453-4958
E-Mail: BRUN@UNB.CA
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